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15 January 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are aware, at the end of December the relationship between Bluecoat Meres and Bluecoat Meres 
Primary academies and the Archway Learning Trust came to an end. 
 
In order to continue to support the positive progress being made by the academies, the Board of Directors 
have agreed to begin a process of due diligence with the Diocese of Southwell and Nottingham Multi Academy 
Trust (SNMAT), with a possible view of the trust becoming a possible sponsor of the academies. 
 
The SNMAT is a Diocesan Multi Academy Trust with strong Christian values and is committed to ensuring that 
all that they do is in the best interests of young people and the communities in which they live. 
 
During this period the academies will continue to run as normal.  There will be no change to leadership, 
staffing or uniform. 
 
We will keep you fully informed of developments throughout this process. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mark Fowle 
Interim Chief Executive Officer 
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